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William Muse, Tacoma Police Department Public Information Officer, 253- 255-7853 

WMuse@cityoftacoma.org 

Chelsea Shepherd, Tacoma Fire Department Public Information Officer, 253-591-5051 
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Tacoma Police Seeks the Assistance of the Public in Solving Serial Arson Spree 

 

Tacoma, Wash. - On Sunday, July 14, 2024, at approximately 1:30 a.m., Tacoma Police and 
Tacoma Fire responded to a structure fire in the 1100 block of Dock Street. The fire resulted in a 
total loss to the structure. Hours later, three more fires were set along Puyallup Avenue, 
followed by two additional fires in Fife, WA. All incidents are believed to be connected, with no 
reported loss of life. 

The Tacoma Police Arson Unit asks for the public’s assistance. They urge community members 
and business owners in the neighborhoods surrounding the fires to review footage of their 
surveillance systems for suspicious activity. Anyone with information that may lead to the 
identification of the person or persons responsible for the fires is asked to contact Tacoma 
Police or leave a tip with Crime Stoppers using the P3tips app or by calling 1-800-222-TIPS. 
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